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Bill, 
  
Happy new year and I hope all is well. Just an update on this, we did receive a 
quote back however I’m working with the firm now to adjust as there were a lot of 
items that would not be necessary for our project. I will be sending them a 
revision to get back an appropriate estimate for the level of design and 
construction documents we will need. 
  
Once I have that back I will share with you. 
  
Regards, 

Jeremy Bajdaun, CPRP 

Director, Parks & Recreation 

Town of Miami Lakes 



 

 

 

 
305.364.6100 

 
miamilakes-fl.gov  

 Bajdaunj@miamilakes-fl.gov 

 6601 Main Street, Miami Lakes, FL 33014 

 

Submit and Track Service Requests 
Wherever You Are Connected 

 

Discover The Progress As We Become A 
Friendly, Open, and Innovative Town. 

     

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not 
want your e-mail address released in response to a public records 
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this 
office by phone or in writing. 
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